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MARKET UPDATE 
 ______________________________________________________  
 
i-Global Holdings Limited (Company) is pleased to advise that the Company has 
established a new business unit providing management and corporate consulting 
services to Australian and International clients.   The Company’s Chairman, Dr 
Koon Lip Choo, leads a small team of consultants in providing these services with 
specific focus on corporate management consulting, business acquisitions and 
funding and corporate re-structuring. This business unit will commence generating 
revenue from clients this half year period with the majority of the Company’s future 
revenue now expected to be generated from management and corporate 
consulting services with a reduced focus on corporate education and training. 
 
The Company also advises that lodgement of the Company’s outstanding 30 June 
2017 Half Year Report and 31 December 2017 Annual Report has been further 
delayed with both reports now expected to be lodged by the end of July 2018.     
 
Upon lodgement of the reports the Company will seek to have its shares resume 
trading.    
 
Dr Koon Lip Choo 
Executive Chairman 
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